
Kooth and QwellParent Peer Support

Follow us on Twitter:
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Wellbeing Update

Financial Support

Mental Health and Wellbeing news and updates for the families of Longdendale

SilverCloud - Anxiety courses

Please contact Mrs Gage if you need any further information or additional support.

Warm Welcome Hubs are free spaces across Tameside which can be
enjoyed by all. Many give the chance for you to socialise with others
and provide facilities listed below. 

       Hot drinks              Books to read               Free food
       Charging points     Play equipment            Space to work
       Free Wifi                Access to computers   TV to watch

For more information and locations visit
https://www.tameside.gov.uk/helpinghand/warm-welcome-hub

If you need advice or support about finances
you can use the tool on this website which will
point you in the right direction for the right
service:
https://www.tameside.gov.uk/Advice-
Tameside/Advice-Tameside-Referral-Tool

The Anthony 
Seddon Fund runs 
a parent peer 
support group on

Tameside Helping Hand Warm Hubs

the second Thursday of each
month 9.30-11.30. This group
supports parents and carers
whose children are experiencing
emotional or mental health
difficulties. Drop in or contact
sue.brookes@actiontogether.org.uk

The SilverCloud Mental Health and Wellbeing platform now has
courses available for parents and carers who are looking to
support their child in dealing with worry and anxiety, while
learning helpful strategies to tackle their own anxiety. 

Both programmes incorporates elements of CBT such as
psychoeducation, relaxation and gradual exposure, with the
aim of enabling children to identify their anxiety, and to apply
their skills in anxiety-provoking situations.

https://gm.silvercloudhealth.com/signup/
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